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Comments: Dear Mt. Baker District Ranger Uloth,

More aggressive measures need to be taken to improve salmon, elk, owl and other animal habitat. as they slide
toward extinction. Do you seriously think that clearcutting thousands of acres in the Canyon Creek/Nooksack
River watershed will help their situation or combat climate change? EIS please.



